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Watts Remy

From: Kathy <kathy_sayles@frontier.com>
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2019 1:51 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2577-A

April 26, 2019 
 
To: The Honorable Michael Dembrow, Chair, & Members 
 
 ???????????? Senate Committee on Environment & Natural Resources 
 
Re: PLEASE SUPPORT HB 2577-A 
 
Dear Chair Dembrow, Vice-Chair Olsen and Committee Members: 
 
We desperately need clarification to ORS 222.750, Section 5, so that cities follow the intent of the law and give 
householders who are being forcibly annexed, the benefit of the 3 year delay.?? Forest Grove chose to ignore the intent 
of the law in 2013 based on its interpretation of the existing language. LUBA has asserted that the proper interpretation 
of Section 5 is that which is contained in HB 2577-A.?? So please pass this law:?? We really need it! 
 
Many thanks for your attention in this vital matter. 
 
Kathy Sayles 
 
(503 590 9014) 
 
 


